
 
 

Murrindindi Shire seniors celebrated 
 
Murrindindi Shire Council hosted a series of well-attended lunches for local senior citizens as 
part of the 2018 Victorian Seniors’ Festival celebrations. 
 
Murrindindi Shire Council Deputy Mayor Leigh Dunscombe joined in the lunchtime 
celebrations in Yea on Friday November 9. 
 
“The Victorian Seniors’ Festival is a great opportunity for us to recognise the past and 
ongoing contributions of our senior citizens,” Cr Dunscombe said. 
  
“More than 130 people joined us for lunches around the Shire. The lunches were held in 
Thornton on Wednesday 31 October, Kinglake on Friday 2 November and Alexandra and 
Yea on Friday 9 November. 
 
“Supporting and delivering events that celebrate our diverse communities are a key focus of 
Council. On behalf of Council, I would like to say a big thank you to everyone involved in 
making these lunches happen,” Cr Dunscombe said. 
 

 
Seniors Festival lunch in Thornton: (Left to right) Joan Quin, Ann Eland, Joan Humphries 
and Dot Anderson on 31 October. 
 



 
Seniors Festival lunch at The Shamrock Hotel in Alexandra on Friday 9 November. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


